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Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 4 Week 2 

Website: www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

E-Mail: email: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
T: 66554201  

F: 66554570 

 

 

 REPTON 2021     
OCTOBER 
13th    P&C Meeting 5.30 by 

          Zoom  -   All welcome 

14th    STAR Program 9-12pm   

            (Students only) 

           postponed  

16th    P&C Bello IGA Stall 

21st     STAR Program 9-12pm 

            (Students only) 

28th     STAR Program 9-12pm 

             (Students only) 

NOVEMBER   
4th      STAR Program 9-12pm 

          Parent Orientation 

             9am-10.30am 

8th – 19th Swimming Scheme 

11th   Remembrance Day 

19th   Small School Orientation 

             Yr 6-7  

25TH   Public Speaking finals 

          Parents welcome  

26th   All Schools Orientation 

              Yr 6-7 

DECEMBER 
1st    The River – school Musical 

        6pm 

2nd   The River – School Musical 

           2pm & 6pm               

8th     Leadership speeches  

13th   Presentation Day 

14th   Year 6 Farewell 

15th   Big Banana Fun Day  

16th   End Term 4 for students           

 

Thought of the Week 

 

Principal’s Message 

 
Attendance: A focus for our school this year has been around improved 

literacy and numeracy results, improved wellbeing and attendance 

measures, along with enhanced student and community engagement. In 

order to achieve this during covid limitations has been challenging in some 

areas. We will continue this focus in our plan over the next few years and 

hope your involvement can also be supported with activities and P&C 

events. 

COVID ILSP: Ms Sue has been delivering intensive support to a range of 

students who needed some additional support with the COVID funding 

provided by the Dept of Education. Students have all shown growth with 

access to this tuition and we are seeing some gaps closing in learning. 
Level 3: We are still restricted at school with COVID-safe practices, face-to-

face learning allowed but restrictions include mask wearing for staff, 

reduced mingling where possible, no singing, chanting, choirs, bands and 

school performances, no assemblies, no excursions, no community use of 

school grounds, no SRE or language programs. School canteen can 

operate.  

Sustainable Garden Gurus: Our students have been busy preparing to 

showcase their knowledge of sustainable practices around the school. 

They have upgraded composting systems, added bird and bee attracting 

plants, designing new outdoor learning areas and water saving ideas. 

Thanks, Jimmy for helping complete these tasks. 

Kindergarten 2022: We can now begin our Kindergarten transition program 

this term with some specific requirements to begin. If you know anyone in 

the area who is yet to enrol, please contact the school on 66554201. All 

students attending must complete an enrolment form before the first 

session and parents will not be able to attend sessions.   

P&C: Meeting via zoom 5:30pm tonight. Join Zoom Meeting 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69083457523?pwd=cXhDL3gxUG1IMmk0V1

FuZkJSQXBZZz09  

 
Thanks, 

Mrs Kristy Glyde, 

Principal 

  

 

CANTEEN AS USUAL ON 
FRIDAY 15TH October 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69083457523?pwd=cXhDL3gxUG1IMmk0V1FuZkJSQXBZZz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69083457523?pwd=cXhDL3gxUG1IMmk0V1FuZkJSQXBZZz09
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K/1  2/3/4  5/6 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1 started a new geography 

unit learning all about 

‘Places’. We began by 

discussing and thinking about 

our favourite places. We 

enjoyed a lovely picture book 

- ‘Hello Lighthouse’ and 

decided that a lighthouse 

would make an interesting 

home. We concluded our 

lesson with some delightful 

illustrations of lighthouses.   

  

Show, don’t tell is the writing 

focus this week and 2/3/4 are 

having so much fun challenging 

each other to identify what 

things like a neatsis and yante 

are. Sharing their writing has 

never been so interesting and 

the level of imaginative writing 

is soaring. Well done, boys and 

girls!  

 
5/6 have been learning all 

about volume and capacity 

this week. We conducted an 

experiment to understand the 

concept of displacement, 

measuring the volume of 

water displaced (in mL) when 

an object (1000 cubic 

centimetres) was placed 

inside a full container of water. 

Maths really is all around us! 

Well done 5/6!  

  
 
 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Mrs Lemme’s 

 Literacy Group 
 Mrs Glyde’s 

 Literacy Group 
 Mrs Buckley’s 

 Literacy Group 
 Mr Stanley’s 

 Literacy Group 
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Student of the week  

  

K/1 Max, Arlo & Poppy 2/3/4 Ollie, Ava & Evie 

  

5/6 Billie, Blake & Lachlan Classiest Class Award 5/6 

  

Awards Sonny, Kirra, Arlo, Maple,  

Larissa & Hayley 

Win Bin Awards Sonny & Oro 
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                       Tree Levy Award Grand                                    Premiers Debating Team – Participation Award 

 
 

 
SCHOOL PLAY - Boots - Children in the play who are not animals or Bundagen community folk, will 

need boots to accompany their costumes. As this is an old fashion play, we need plain boots please. No 
runners. Old boots are great, you can find them in the op-shops or ask your friends if they have an old pair. If 
you have provided shoes or boots for your child thank you. If you have the boots, please send them in to the 
school so we can mark them off. 
 

BOOKCLUB is due next Wednesday 20th October, 2021 

 

STEM:  K1 students are busy during STEM learning word processing skills. This is a critical 

skill for a future focused approach to learning. They are becoming more confident in logging in 
independently and finding letters and special keys on the keyboard. Well done. 
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Peter Rabbit – Beatrix Potter 

Dear Zoo - Rod Campbell 

The Gruffalo - Julia Donaldson 

Guess How Much I Love You - Sam McBratney 

The Very Cranky Bear - Nick Bland 
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Sawtell Cricket Club is inviting any interested boys or girls to come and play 
cricket this season.  With restrictions beginning to ease, Junior Cricket is back! 
Kids aged 10 – 16 can join now. Through real games and different formats every 
Junior Cricketer can progress based on their ability. Get outside this summer!! Go 
to mycricket.com and type in Sawtell Cricket Club.  
For further information contact 
Mark Weiley – Vice President Sawtell Cricket Club 
sawtellcricketclub@gmail.com 
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Classes will not be able to start until we have reached Level 2 with the Covid restrictions 
Please see Geoff for further details. 

 

 

Principal 


